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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Acknowledgement of receipt of Bowie #1 2022 ARR
1 message

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 15, 2023 at 3:40 PM
To: Basil Bear <basilbear@wolverinefuels.com>, Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net>

Hello, Basil and Tamme. 

Thank you for the Annual Reclamation Report for Bowie No. 1.  My office received it on February 9, 2023.   After I review
it, I will provide comments and/or questions.

Regards,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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